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MILITARY SPOUSE EMPLOYMENT PARTNERSHIP
Hunt Military Communities announces a new partnership with 
the Defense Department.

On October 25, 2022, Hunt Military Communities will join the 
Defense Department Military Spouse Employment Partnership 
in an in-person induction ceremony and annual event in 
Arlington, Virginia. Hunt Military Communities joins more than 
70 new partners to MSEP — bringing the number of employers 
to more than 615.

MSEP connects military spouses with hundreds of partner 
employers who commit to recruit, hire, promote, and retain 
military spouses. Since its inception in 2011, MSEP employers 
have hired more than 220,000 military spouses.

CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFORMATION

OUR CEO’S MESSAGE
Dear HMC Residents,

By now, you should have received your link to the Tenant Satisfaction Survey. I encourage you to complete this short 
survey as your feedback is incredibly valued. The collective feedback will help us understand areas of opportunity to 
improve your living experience, while also gaining feedback on the areas you enjoy so we can give that greater focus.  

Recently, we completed focus groups in each of our communities. Thank you to the residents who participated and 
shared their candid feedback. We have identi�ed areas of opportunity from your sentiment that are being 
prioritized for 2023. We look forward to continued dialogue with our residents on how we can collectively continue 
to make living on base a great experience.  

On November 11th, we will honor our many veteran residents who unsel�shly answered the call and served our great nation in the 
name of duty, honor, and country. The entire HMC team is grateful and proud of their many sacri�ces, and we want to be the �rst to 
thank you and your families for your service to our nation. 

Lastly, we want to wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving. I hope you can all make meaningful memories with your loved ones, and for 
those families with a deployed service member, we are both grateful and humbled by the sacri�ces your family makes for all of us. 

As always, thank you for allowing us to serve you.

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President and CEO
Hunt Military Communities
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https://myseco.militaryonesource.mil/portal/events/live/2022-msep-hiring-fair
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RESIDENT GUIDE REMINDERS
Recreational Vehicles

Storage of Boats, RVs, Trailers, and other recreational vehicles, are not 
permitted in the housing areas. Residents are asked to make 
arrangements for the storage of these items with Outdoor Recreation, or 
o� the post. Recreational vehicles can be parked at your home for 24 
hours before and after use. 

Smoke Detectors

A properly functioning smoke detector is critical to your safety. Therefore, we 
recommend you test yours monthly. Immediately notify us at 830-262-0830, 
option 3 if your smoke detector is chirping or malfunctioning. 

Garbage Disposal

Keeping the cover in the stopper position when not in use will prevent 
foreign material from accidentally dropping into your disposal unit. It is 
also important to have a su�cient �ow of water to �ush shredded waste 
through the drains, even after the disposal unit has been turned o�. In 
order to minimize the need for maintenance, please do not put bones, 
bottle caps, glass, foil, string, paper, or anything �brous like celery, 
cornhusks, or artichokes down the garbage disposal. Grease will also 
build up and cause clogging. 

Trash & Recycling

Trash and recycling are picked up twice a week, Tuesday and Friday.  Trash 
should be placed curbside by 7:00 AM. Place bulk items curbside for pick 
up on Fridays.

Weekly Mowing Schedule

The mowing schedule will be modi�ed if a scheduled day falls on a 
Holiday or in the event of inclement weather. Residents will be noti�ed 
via email of schedule changes. Weather-related service delays may be 
rescheduled for the weekend.  

Monday - Gorgas, Hancock, Infantry, Artillery (Includes Wheaton &
Artillery open �elds)
Tuesday - Wheaton, Graham, Dickman 
Wednesday - Patch/Cha�ee, Marvin R Wood, & Sta� Post
Thursday - Harris Heights (Includes Gorgas & Watkins open �elds)
Friday - Watkins Terrace (Includes remaining open �elds in Watkins)

PET OF THE MONTH
Hashi, Tenshi, and River

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT
Jacob Davila 

Jacob is a Porter here at Fort Sam Houston Family 
Housing. He really loves his cats, playing his guitar, and 
he's a twin. When asked what he loves about his job, 
Jacob said, “I really enjoy taking care of the pools on Ft. 
Sam.”

IMPORTANT EVENTS
What Are You Thankful For?

Register at your local community Center from November 1st – 10th to win 
a $100 gift card, just in time for the Thanksgiving holiday. You must be a 
current resident to enter.

Free Family Night 

The DoSeum, located at 2800 Broadway, San Antonio, is having a free 
family night on November 7th from 5:30 – 7:30 PM. Must register at 8:00 
AM on their website, www.TheDoSeum.org/Free-Family-Nights, on 
November 7th to get tickets. Registration is on a �rst-come, �rst-served 
basis. RSVP is required.
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